
Redwood TV Improvement Corporation 
PO Box 120 

Morton, MN. 56270 
507-697-6489 

 
 

May 1, 2018 
 
 
No Objection Letter 
 
Redwood Television Improvement Corporation understands that Cooperative 
Television Association of Southern Minnesota is filing to displace K40BU-D to Ch 
17.  The applicant and ourselves have been part of a coordinated effort to 
displace channels into the core and have agreed to small amounts of interference 
in order to make the plan work.  As such, Redwood Television Corporation has no 
objection to the 2.1% predicted interference to our channel K17BV-D from 
K40BU-D Ch 17. 
 
Sincerely, 
Dave Hansen 
President 
 
 


